
Dear Valued Customer,

In compliance with the National Telecommunications

Commission's directive, Shimadzu Phil ippines

Corporation (SPC) landline numbers will change from 7

digits to 8 digits beginning October 6, 2019.

If you have other inquiries please send us an email to:

spcmanila@shimadzu.com.ph

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shimadzu Philippines Corporation

Our new contact numbers will be as follows:

Tel. No.: (632) 8-869-9563

Fax No.: (632) 8-519-9285
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